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LOCAL PLANNING POLICY LPP/02 – 
ADVERTISING SIGNS 

AVAILABLE FOR PUBLIC COMMENT 
Notice is hereby given that the Town of Port Hedland (the Town) has initiated the 
above mentioned Local Planning Policy.

The Policy has been developed to provide guidance on signage and instances 
where development approval is not required from the Town.

Objectives of the Policy include:

•	 Ensure that the display of signage does not adversely impact the level of safety 
for motorists, cyclists, and pedestrians by obstructing sight lines;

•	 Ensure that the display of signage does not adversely impact on the amenity of 
neighbouring land;

•	 Protect the significance of heritage places and buildings;
•	 Ensure that signage is established and maintained to a high standard.

The Policy has been deposited at the Town’s Administration Office located at the 
Civic Centre on McGregor Street, Port Hedland and will be open for review during 
office hours up to and including close of business on the 18 September 2019. 
Any queries can be directed to Development Services on 9158 9300.

The Policy can also be viewed on the Town of Port Hedland website at: 
www.por thedland.wa.gov.au /planning-building-and-environment/planning/
planning- policies.aspx. 

Submissions on the Policy may be lodged in writing addressed to 
Development Services, Town of Port Hedland, PO Box 41, Port Hedland WA 6721 
or via email: eplanning@porthedland.wa.gov.au. Submissions should be lodged 
with the Town on or before close of business on the 18 September 2019.


